

MEMO TO: Dr. Jon Graff

School Board

FROM: Annette Engeldinger

DATE: July 22, 2025

RE: Minnesota Housing Challenge Grant

Saint Peter High School, in collaboration with Habitat for Humanity, has secured a grant in the amount of \$99,999.00. The Minnesota Housing Challenge Grant dollars will help financially support the build of another Habitat for Humanity home within the Saint Peter Community. While the bulk of the dollars will go towards materials for the build, approximately \$20,000.00 will be allocated to update tools and equipment for our building trades class. The class has been building Habitat Homes in our community for over 30 years - something the high school is very proud of. We are incredibly excited to have been awarded this generous grant!

I recommend the acceptance of this \$99,999.00 grant.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.